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NOTICE OF EXTENSION 

April 3, 2024 
 
2A Tactical, LLC 
99 Tolend Road 
Barrington, NH 03825 
 

RE:  251-63-RC-21-SR (Owner: 2A Tactical, LLC): 2A Tactical, LLC for Site Review 
and waivers to construct a 6,000 s.f. will have 2 story Building with 11,080 s.f. 
useable space. The building will have 4,120 s.f. office/classroom space and 2,624 s.f. 
of retail space, 3,376 s.f. of warehouse/storage space with 960 s.f. of gunsmithing 
space and have classes with a maximum of 20 students that will occur during off 
hours. The location will be on the corner of Calef Highway (aka Route 125) and 
Bumford Road on 8.6 acres in the Regional Commercial Zoning District. (Map 251, 
Lot 63). 

Dear applicant: 

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its April 2, 2024, meeting 
GRANTED a one-year extension for no active and substantial work, has commenced upon the 
site within two years from the date the plan is signed. The new extension date is September 19, 
2025. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me. I can be reached via 
email at VPrice@barrington.nh.gov or phone at 603-664-0195. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Vanessa Price, Town Planner 
 
Cc: File  
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